
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the force for positive change. 

 
4th April 2025 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
A very warm welcome to the last News Round Up of the Spring term. We have come to the end of another 
amazing term of fun and learning at Enfield Heights Academy.  
 
Please find our Spring 2 Newsletter here and find out what each class have been up to.  
 

Enfield Debating Champions- simply the best! 

 
 
Enfield Heights Academy has triumphed in Enfield Town Schools Partnership (ETSP) Great Debate Competition 
2025, claiming the championship title after an electrifying final against five other schools and beating 19 teams in 
total. Our incredible EHA Year 6 team, Freya, Neriah, Kadmiel, Basem and Zakariya delivered a passionate, 
persuasive, and humorous argument, proving that dogs should not be kept on leads in public spaces. 
With confident voices and undeniable facts, they dismantled common misconceptions, highlighting that training—
not restriction—creates well-behaved dogs. From comparing leash laws to unnecessary control, to proving that off-
lead dogs are happier, healthier, and less aggressive, our team left the judges—and the audience—completely 
captivated. 
They tackled tough counterarguments, debunked breed stereotypes, and even added humour to their battle of 
words. And most importantly? They smiled. Their personalities shone through, making their victory not just about 
winning—but about owning the stage. The EHA conclusion was the only school that left the audience clapping and 
cheering in their final words before it even finished.  

https://www.enfieldheightsacademy.org.uk/file/67efa731696f4


 

THANK YOU to Ms Michael and Mr Palmer for fantastic work with the children and supporting them all the way 
through the competition. 

 
 

From April to June, ETSP is in Tesco Stores as part of their Stronger Starts blue token campaign. Please support 
us by collecting blue tokens and dropping it in the boxes within the 7 Enfield stores listed below. Please feel free 
to share this with your friends and family to increase support.  

 
 

 

 



 

 
Daffodil Breakfast for KS1- a great success! 
Yesterday children from Year 1 and Year 2 had our annual Daffodil Breakfast to celebrate the start of Spring. Our 
Hall transferred into EHA Restaurant; the tables were beautifully decorated with daffodils and set for a truly 
springlike experience. Parents helpers and teaching team turned into attentive waiting staff to help the children 
have the best time ever. Chatting to friends and munching on boiled eggs, honey and jam sandwiches was a true 
hit yet again. The children were super polite remembering about their table manners of ‘please’ and ‘thanks you’. 
Later on, during the day children made some beautiful daffodil paintings and recounts of the event. Thank you to 
adults who helped with Daffodil Breakfast and made it a success again.  
 

   
 
Parental Engagement Survey 
Thank you to everyone who responded to our Parental Engagement Survey ran during Parents Consultations. We 
received 44 responses but would like to hear from more parents and carers.  
We value your partnership in your child’s education and would like to understand how we can better support and 
engage you in school activities. Please take a few minutes to complete this survey. Your responses will help us 
improve our programs and ensure that all parents/carers feel welcome and involved in our school community. 
Thank you 
 

Please click on the link https://forms.office.com/e/bFKUjqfGVs or scan the QR code: 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/bFKUjqfGVs


 

Hispanic Culture celebrations 
When we return to school on Tuesday 22nd April, children will be able to immerse themselves in the rhythms of 
Cuban music. Each year group will take part in a fantastic workshop to learn about … 
Children will receive a packed lunch in their classes on that day as the hall will be set up for the workshop 
throughout the day. 
On Wednesday 23rd April, we will be celebrating language and cultures of 21 Spanish-speaking countries around 
the world. Children are encouraged to dress in the colours of the flag of their assigned country. Please see below.  

 

 Theme country/colours  

Reception España 
(red & yellow) 

 
Year 1 Ecuatorial Guinea 

(green, white, red, blue) 
 

Year 2 Bolivia 
(red, yellow, green) 

 
Year 3 México 

(red, white, green) 

 
Year 4 Peru 

(red,white) 
 

Year 5 Costa Rica 
(blue, white, red) 

 
Year 6 Chile 

(blue, white,red) 

 
 

Reception and KS1 children will take part in a salsa workshop led by Enfield dance specialist Angela 
Procopiou, while KS2 will have a great opportunity to take part in food workshops led by Ms Ferrandes, 
our Spanish teacher and Mr Merrit-Hall, Music and Language lead.  There will be crafts making and a 
special Spanish/Latin American inspired menu prepared by our cooks. I am excited for the children as I 
know this day will be truly memorable.  
 
Key Dates for your diary 
 

Key Events When Notes for Parents 

Whole school Cuban Percussion 
Workshop  

Tuesday 22nd April  Lunch in the classrooms 
(sandwiches) 

Spanish Language Day  Wednesday 23rd April  Non-uniform day -details in the 
letter sent home this week 

Year 1-3 Sports day Tuesday 24th June 9.30-11am in the field (letters to 
follow) 



 

Reception Sports day  Tuesday 24th June  1.30-2.45pm in the field (letters 
to follow) 

Year 4-6 Sports day Wednesday 25th June 9.30-11am in the field (letters to 
follow) 

Year 6 Residential Trip to 
Danbury 

Wednesday 18th-Friday 20th June Details to follow  

PTA Non-uniform Day Friday 27th June Non-uniform day-tombola 
donation 

PTA Summer Fair  
International Day  

Friday 4th July 
3.15-6pm 

Non-Uniform day- wear your 
culture attire  
Volunteers and helpers required 
to help at the fair 

Year 6 Production Wednesday 16th July  For year 6 parents and carers; 
Hall/5pm 

Meet the new class teacher/Open 
Evening 

Tuesday 15th July 3.15-5pm 

Whole School Picnic Thursday 17th July 3.15pm-4.30pm -celebrate and 
bring your blanket and picnic 
goodies you wish to eat. Strictly 
NUT FREE please. 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly  Friday 18th July For year 6 parents and carers; 
Hall/9-10am 

 
Thank you to everyone who has made this such a fabulous term. Now is the time to rest, relax and restore before 
the final term of the academic year which starts again on Tuesday 22nd April.  
 

 
 
To all of us celebrating Easter we would like to wish you a very Happy Easter. Have a fantastic Spring holiday break. 
 
With my very best wishes,  

 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


